Clear Lake Church of the Nazarene



Save the Date

6/30 - Something More Home Group

7/1 - 7/5 - Teen Camp @ Trinity Pines

7/7 - Sunday Night Missions Service

7/8 - Spice of Life @ Cheddars

7/8 - 7/12 - Kid Camp @ Trinity Pines

7/17 - Blood Drive

8/18 - Women's Ministry Fund Raiser

June 16th, 2024

"Our Father's Extravagant Love"

Senior Pastor Michael Hull

"Behold what manner of love the Father has bestowed on us, that we should be called children of God! Therefore the world does not know us, because it did not know Him."

- I John 3:1

1 Tue. - 6/18

6:00 p.m. - Pickleball In the Activity Center

Wed. - 6/19

6:45 p.m. - Salt & Light in the Community Room Kingdom Kids in the Ed. Building, Teen Group in the Activity Center

Thur. - 6/20 - Church Offices are Closed

Sat. - 6/22

1:00 p.m. - Art Therapy with Amy

Sun. - 6/23

9:30 a.m. Sunday School for all ages*

10:30 a.m. - Morning Worship Service*

*Nursery Services available during these times

OFFICE SCHEDULE

Due to staff vacations, the office will be closed periodically over the next two weeks. Please check "Week at a Glance" for upcoming closures.

KINGDOM KIDS

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Thank you to everyone who made our vacation Bible School possible. You are all appreciated by your church family.



DONATE BLOOD - SAVE LIVES

We are hosting a blood drive in the Community Room on Wednesday, July 17th. Please sign up at the Welcome Center. Questions? Please reach out to Pastor Beverly.

ART THERAPY WITH AMY

Join us in the Community Room this Sautury,
June 22nd, at 1 p.m., as our very own Amy
Arend leads us in a painting class. Canvas and
acrylic paints will be provided. The class is free, though a
modest offering for materials is appreciated. Sign up at
the Welcome Center today, and feel free to invite a
friend.

NORTH DRIVEWAY PROJECT UPDATE



The concrete replacement project of the north driveway continues. Half of the concrete has been poured, and the project is going smoothly.

- Everyone will continue entering and exiting through our south driveway throughout most of June. Great caution must be used when entering or exiting campus.
- The Activity Center will reopen this week! Initially, it will be WALK-UP ACCESS ONLY.
- Kindly maintain respect for all construction barriers to ensure both your safety and the project's integrity.

Thank you for your cooperation as we work together to improve our campus.

MEAL TRAIN

Help us feed the Foster family as they welcome the newest member of their family into the world. We would like to bring them meals the last week of June. Please find their meal train on CLCN Community or use the address: mealtrain.com.vg48w8. Thank you.

PONDER ON MISSIONS

JUNE IS WORLD MISSIONS BROADCAST MONTH

World Mission Broadcast's partners in Papua New Guinea established their radio ministry in 2002 with the goal of evangelizing and discipleship. They produce 3 programs:

- "Cry of Women" uses skits to reach women dealing with abuse, violence & polygamy.
- "Starting a Good Life" reaches youth and brings them hope and encouragement through God's Word.
- "Christ Loves All Children" uses dramatized Bible stories and real-life testimonies of children who know Jesus to reach other children.

Please pray for all of the people touched by this ministry!

SALT & LIGHT PRAYER & ACTION MEETING

This month's meeting will be held this Wednesday, June 19, at 6:45 p.m. in the Community Room. Join us as we discuss important issues facing our nation, and lift up those needs to the Lord in prayer.

Special Group Activities

- "Something More" home group gathers on the final Sunday of every month at Heather Harris' Clubhouse. Join us for a time of food, fellowship, and a closer exploration of the morning's sermon. To learn more, reach out to Heather at 832.885.2214 or Pastor Eunice.
- "Better Together," a Bible Study welcoming both men and women, gathers on campus every Thursday at 9:45 a.m. during the fall and spring semesters. The group is currently on hiatus and will resume in the fall. Childcare services are available. For more information, please reach out to Lisa Gabbard at 610.506.7701.
- Pastor Mike hosts a men's study group called **"Going Deeper"** on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in the Pastor's Den. The group is currently on hiatus until the fall season.
- "Spiritual Pep Talk" w/Rev. Bev This ladies' Bible Study is conducted in the home of Pastor Beverly on the 2nd & 4th Fridays of the month at 10:30 a.m. The group is studying Experiencing God by Richard Blackaby. For info, call Rev. Bev at 281.682.0698.
- Salt & Light Prayer and Action Meeting This group (usually!) meets the second Wednesday of each month at 6:45 p.m. in the Community Room, in place of the weekly adult Bible Study. Salt & Light teaches people how to make an impact on our world by exercising our responsibilities as Biblical Citizens. For more information, please reach out to Heather Harris.

Meet Our Staff



Mike Hull Senior Pastor PastorMike@clearlakenazarene.org



Eunice Valle Christian Education Pastor chiquiz2@yahoo.com



Pastor Beverly Strong Parish Nurse bevvyjean@aol.com



Shawn Summers Youth Director clearlakenazyouth@yahoo.com



Lynn Henry Church Administrator staff@clearlakenazarene.org



Denise Tripodi Discovery Village Outreach Pastor denisetripodi@yahoo.com

FOR WIT. CO D NOTHING IS IMPOSSIBLE LUKE 1:37

WE LIFT THESE PEOPLE UP IN PRAYER...

- · The Bryant Family
- Ricke Casterlin
- Mike Cedro
- Nick Condos
- Jimmy Cotten
- LeahAnn & Tony Doran
- Angela Galvan
- Gus Hinkle
- Billy Huddleston

- Jessica Juby
- Lisa Matzen
- Raymon Marsch
- Rick Perkins
- The Family of Paul Thomas
- Steve Tripodi
- Ray & Mary Williamson
- Many Unspoken Requests

OFFICE INFORMATION

Regular Office Hours:

Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Friday: Closed

Appointments available upon request.

FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE

- 1. Check or Cash
- 2. Payment mailed by bank or brokerage
- 3. Church Center Phone app or website
- 4. Zelle treasurer@clearlakenazarene.org

Questions? Talk to our treasurer, Lynn Henry.



A thriving, Christ-centered, spirit dependent, mission minded family of growing disciples.



For more information, please call or email our church office: 14310 Highway 3 Office email:

Webster, TX 77598 staff@clearlakenazarene.org
281.486.9581 Website: www.clcntx.org